
Date: Thu, 6 Feb 2003 12:21:11 -0400 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
From: Gregory <meg5@psu.edu> 
Subject: PABIODIV: More Info. on Mt.Top Removal and Longwall Mining 
 
Another fine article on Mountaintop Removal and Longwall coal mining, also by columnist/conservationist 
Ted Williams, is available at http://www.flyrodreel.com/conservation1101.html 
 
Ted is conservation editor for Fly Rod & Reel magazine (where this article is posted) and a regular 
columnist for "Audubon" magazine. Alan Gregory in Luzerne County 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the state.  
It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is moderated 
by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


